
 
 

Welcome to the Red Lion Community Group Newsletter 
 

*** SHARE OFFER DEADLINE 28 FEBRUARY *** 
 
We're now nearing the close of our Share Offer. The last date for submitting applications for 
shares, or firm pledges to purchase shares is 28 February. Don’t risk missing this chance to invest in 
a piece of history to secure the Red Lion for the future. Just drop us an email stating your interest 
to invest, and level of investment, and we’ll add you to the funding total. If you still have any 
outstanding questions or doubts, again just send us an email and we’ll endeavour to answer your 
questions. 

redlioncommunitygroup@gmail.com 
 
 
  

 
Recent Activity 

 
 
Our application for a grant under the Shares Booster 
Programme has now reached the second stage and has 
been advanced to their Panel for initial assessment. 
 

  

 
 

 

 

 
 
We’ve been in touch with our local MP, Alicia 
Kearns, with a view to gaining her support for 
our project, plus further media coverage in 
the Melton Times. Watch this space. 
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Share Offer 

 

£350,000 
 

Share Sales – Lower Target 

 

£120,850 
 

Amount Raised to Date 

 

34.53% 
 

Target Achieved to Date 

 

Details of our Share Offer and how to apply for shares can be found on our website 

www.savetheredlionstathern.com 
 

 

 

And Finally – Going Back in Time… 
The Red Lion, a 17th century inn is believed to have an earlier history with strong links to the English Civil 
War through Colonel Francis Hacker who lived at Stathern Hall and who was a churchwarden and constable 
of the village. Francis Hacker was a regicide who fought against the Royalists in the English Civil War and 
had a leading role in the execution of Charles I. Hacker was executed when Charles II came to the throne. 
Certainly, in 1790, a meeting in the Red Lion Inn set out the terms for the Enclosure Act of 1792, which 
would change the way the village used and owned its land. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

We do apologise if we have sent you this newsletter in error. 

If you would rather not receive news from us, please email 
redlioncommunitygroup@gmail.com. 

 
 

To ensure our emails reach your inbox, add redlioncommunitygroup@gmail.com to your address book. 
 

If you liked the content of this email send it to a friend. 
 

Visit our website at www.savetheredlionstathern.com 
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